
From: Lets Talk Trash [mailto:letstalktrashteam@gmail.com]  
Sent: May 21, 2019 3:39 PM 
To: Inquiries <inquiries@csrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Letter to the Ministry to expand recycling for the ICI sector 

 

Dear Columbia Shuswap Board of Directors,  

The qathet Regional District (formerly Powell River Regional District) is experiencing a gap in 

recycling options for the Industrial, Commercial and Institutional (ICI) sector and is putting 

pressure on the Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change Strategy (MOECCS) to expand 

the Recycling Regulation to include the ICI sector for all printed paper and packaging (PPP). We 

know many voices are louder than one and invite you to take a look at a letter, signed by our 

Board Chair and sent to the Minister.  This letter includes a list of possible short and long term 

options. We have included a template letter to use as a guide to send your own letters.  

If you do send a letter to the MOECCS please cc the qathet Regional District CAO, Al Radke 

(aradke@qathet.ca).   

The qRD plans to bring this issue to UBCM and welcomes all of your support. 

Many thanks  

Tai Uhlmann  

 
 
qathet Regional District's  
Waste Reduction Education Team 
(Abby McLennan, Tai Uhlmann & Ingalisa Burns) 

604-485-2260 

letstalktrash.ca 
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